Sent: 06 December 2017 15:55

Subject: Re: Planning Application 2017/5365/P
Dear Mr Hope,

Re Flat B ,15 West Heath Road,NW3 7UU

My wife and | are very concerned with how this block will look if you grant planning permission for
Flat B,as the brick work will change and alter the lovely shape that has been here since the block

was built.

Also there will be a big extension that we will see when we ook at our window ,which is not the
nicest thing to look at.

If the scheme is modified | would still like to see revised plans and comment .

With my best regards
Jonathan Spital

Flat J

15 West Heath Road
London

NW3 7UU



